
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Frodsham Primary Academy  

  Ship Street 

Frodsham   

 Frods Cheshire 
  

WA6 7PZ  
 frodsham.office@wpat.uk  

1st May 2025  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

We are very excited about our farm trip tomorrow.  

A few reminders:  

 

If your child is bringing their own lunch, this MUST be in a disposable bag with disposable 

containers. We will not be carrying packed lunch bags around all day so we will dispose of them 

after lunch.  

 

Children who have school dinners, will have lunches provided by school.  

 

ALL children must bring a water bottle. Please bring disposable bottles so again, once finished we 

can dispose of these.  

 

Children to wear full uniform/summer dresses and either trainers or wellington boots. Please 

remember, it will be a hot day.  

 

Children to wear high factor sun cream. 

 

Children to wear a sun hat.     

 

Coats are not required tomorrow.  

 

The coach will leave school at 9.15 and we should be back at school for 2.45. You are free to pick 

up your child from this time.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

Mrs Callaghan   

Headteacher 


